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Dear Mr. Jan PASTWA!

On behalf of the National Academy for Public Administration under the
President of Ukraine, and my own behalf I extend our heartiest
congratulations to the National School of Public Administration (KSAP) for
completing 25 glorious years of success.

Due to your persistent work today Poland has a whole generation of highly
qualified civil servants who help to implement new important reforms,
integrate into the European community and build a modern country.

Your brilliant team of dedicated workers has gained the much deserved
recognition and fame. You have always been an example for us in serving the
community with your unselfish services.

Working with you has been a real honor and pleasure for us. We value every
year of our common work and we are grateful for your constant support,
friendship and inspiration.

We wish you and your team all the success for many more years to come and
hope to continue our fruitful cooperation in future.

Kind regards,

Yurii KOVBASIUK, J’ ﬁ{, ,

President of the National Academy
for Public Administration
under the President of Ukraine




